
From: Jim Arnold [mailto:jgarnold510@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2017 10:30 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Macksburg - Devola Project 16-0702-EL-BTX 
 
I would like to submit the attached written testimony concerning this project 
 
Thanks 
Jim 
 
Jim Arnold 
740-525-9160 
Jgarnold510@gmail.com 
www.ja-inspections.com 
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From: James G. & Carolyn A. Arnold 

 510 Gunclub Road 

 Lowell, OH 45744 

 

 

To: OPSB (Ohio Power Siting Board) 

 

 

This Letter is in reference to the Macksburg – Devola 138kV Transmission Line Rebuild.  Project 

16-0702-EL-BTX. 

 

We would like to submit the following written testimony.   

 

We live at 510 Gunclub Road and own the building lot on the east side of our home.  The lot is 

approximately 1.4 acres and is approximately 150 feet wide.  Our understanding is that your preferred 

route will require a 100 foot right of way thru the middle of the 150ft width of this lot. The right of way 

will eliminate the potential for building a residence and render the lot worthless.  Our research indicates 

that this condition will also cause some devaluation of our existing home.   

 

We prefer that your alternate route be selected. 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 
Jim Arnold 

740-525-9160 
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